
FROM THE DESK OF THE EDITOR in CHIEF
(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2010; 28: 212)

 The editorial board meeting was held on 30th
August,2010 and chaired by Professor AKM  Mahbubur
Rahman.  Decision taken by the Reference Committee
of BCPS has been endorsed that from January, 2011
instead of 3 issues of journal , 4 issues will be published
(Jan/ April/ July/ Oct) in each year.

This peer-reviewed journal is a valuable collection of
different articles in all disciplines so that healthcare
professionals, researchers can find important medical
information. Our all new section started from the last
two issues are already much appreciated by the fellows.
We have got tremendous support from home and abroad.
We are  receiving many articles in our new editorial
mail address (journal.bcps@gmail.com) from many

countries around the world. We are trying to disseminate
the journal to many different web sites and data bases.
Already the journal is indexed in the following data
bases (HINARI, DOAJ, Google Scholar, Index
Copernicus, ProQuest, CrossRef, Ulrichsweb, EBSCO,
BanglaJOL, AsiaJOL) and waiting for many others.

We are eagerly waiting for your valuable advice and
new articles. Hope to give more new information and
further development in the coming days. Best wishes
for all the fellows.

Prof. Quazi Tarikul Islam
Editor-in-Chief
JBCPS.


